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I am proud to be a member of the Bolton Pickleball Club and to have met such

wonderful folks.

Beginner lessons are going well and reach out to new friends who wish to play the

game. We have a number of new members who soon will be ready to join the

open play times for some soft play. As you have in the past your support for new

players learning the game has been outstanding.

Dinks and Drinks. Do not forget we have a social activity on this Thursday, July 13

at 3:30. Dinks for and hour or two followed by Drinks at the Adirondack Oak

Brewery. Come meet some new friends.

As we move through the busy season we should all be conscious of the Rogers

Park playing schedule.

Pickleball lessons are on Tuesday and Thursday from 10:00 to 11:30 and open play

on all four courts is on Monday and Friday from 10:00 until 11:30.

Tennis lessons are on Wednesday from 9:00 until 11:00. Tennis round robin play is

Wednesday at 6:00PM to 7:30 PM and Tennis open play is Tuesday and Thursday

from 8:30 until 10:00. If during tennis lessons or tennis open play, only one court

is being used pickleball players may use the other side. However, these times are

designated for tennis and if tennis players do show up wemust vacate the

court immediately during this designated tennis time.

All other times are on a first come first play basis. However, if pickleball players are

on the court and other pickleball families or tennis players are waiting you must

relinquish the court after playing for one hour. There is a white board on the front

gate please sign in when you begin your play with the start time during these

other times.

Get a group of 4 or 5 players together and head over to the courts in the

afternoon or early evening. The courts tend to be not used after 12:00 each day

and you will have them all to yourselves.



It’s very important with limited resources that we work cooperatively with other

Bolton residents as well as vacationers. Particularly if we want to have a positive

long term relationship with the town to build more courts.


